
 
 
 

August 15, 2019 

VIA Email, Courier and RESS  

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Re:  PF Resolute Canada Inc. 

Application pursuant to Section 35 of the Electricity Act, 1998 
File No.: EB-2019-0206          

 
The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is in receipt of PF Resolute Canada Inc.’s 
August 7, 2019 application and additional materials filed on August 13 pursuant to Section 35 of 
the Electricity Act, 1998.  
 
The IESO is in the process of reviewing the application materials and will file its response with 
the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) by September 6, 2019. 
 
Goodmans LLP is counsel for the IESO on this matter and the IESO requests that any future 
correspondence be copied to the following parties: 
 

• Alan Mark, Goodmans LLP: amark@goodmans.ca 
• IESO Regulatory Affairs: regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 
• James Hunter: James.Hunter@ieso.ca  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Devon Huber 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
 
cc:  Alan Mark, Goodmans LLP 
 George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
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